
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mario Theriault [mailto:mario@nbnet.nb.ca] 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2006 1:05 PM 
To: Patent Practice 
Subject: FPP_inquiry 

  
Name  Mario Theriault 
 
Firm/Company  Mario D. Theriault & Co. 
 
E-mail Address mario@nbnet.nb.ca 
 
Telephone 506-450-3788 
 
Topic  Proposed New Rules 1.78 and 1.261 
I believe that these new rules are necessary and will do a lot of good in the way inventor 
perceive patents. 
Please let me know when these new rules will be implemented. 
Best regards, 
  
Mario Theriault, P.Eng. 
Patent Agent, Reg. 40,368 
 


